
From: Paul 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 11:15 AM 
To: Adam Leitman Bailey 
Subject: Follow up 
 

Adam,  

I wanted to take a moment again to thank you for giving us your valuable time last Thursday and 
introducing us to a great panel of judges for the final exam. 

In all, my experience in your class has been wonderful, very informative and inspiring. I hope that you will 
continue with your teaching endeavors and I will keep you in mind and reach out to you in the future with 
any potential business. 

All the best  
Paul  

 


